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Celebrate

CRASHES CAUSED BY 
DRUNK DRIVERS ARE 

NOT ACCIDENTS. 
If you plan to consume alcohol during your 

New Year celebration, 
please designate a sober driver.

YOU KNOW THE RISKS.
DON’T TAKE THE 

CHANCE.

DRIVE THE SPEED LIMIT, DRIVE SOBER 
AND BUCKLE UP!

TO REPORT A DRUNK DRIVER, CALL 911. 

This New Year’s Eve and long after the clock strikes midnight, 
the Charles County Sheriff’s Office will patrol our roadways and

ALL DRUNK DRIVERS WILL BE STOPPED AND ARRESTED. 
Citizens who want to avoid ringing in 2014 resolving to make 

bail should follow these important safety tips: 

•	 Plan a safe way home before the festivities begin.
•	 Designate a sober driver and give that person your keys before you start drinking.
•	 If you are impaired, use a taxi service or call a sober friend or family member.
•	 To report a drunk driver, call 911.
•	 If you know someone who is about to drive while impaired, take their keys and help 

them make other travel arrangements. Even if they choose not to thank you later, 
you are still doing the right thing.

SAFELY AND 
RESPONSIBLY


